Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:50 AM

To: 'Marty'

Subject: RE: FPL request for a rate increase

Dear Mr. Hayden,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

----Original Message-----

From: Marty [mailto:marhaypsy@gmail.com] Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:14 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL request for a rate increase

August 8, 2016

I am writing to express strong opposition to FPL's request for a rate increase that will add to the cost of living for the large number of senior residents of Florida on limited, fixed incomes such as myself.

My belief is that there is no legitimate, justifiable reason for this proposed increase. It appears to be another example of a company putting the financial interests of primarily wealthy investors over the interests of the less affluent public, even though the average consumer is struggling to make ends meet and not go without what most people consider to be essentials. Justification for such an increase seems to be lacking.

In summary, please do not allow this increase in FPL rates to occur, since it is bound to cause some increase in anxiety and actually harm a large number of Florida residents. It is just unfair, plain and simple!

D Martin Hayden 4652 Oak Hollow Dr Sarasota, Fl 34241